December 18, 1969

Dear Mr. Williams:

This letter is a follow-up to my brief conversation with you and several members of the Black Students Association following the events of the other night. It was obvious that there was considerable damage resulting from the conduct in the Dean of Students Office by the Black Students Association. This damage came about after full agreement that the occupancy of that office would be peaceful and non-destructive.

I have asked the Dean of Students staff to determine the extent of the damage. When this figure has been obtained, I shall convey it to you as President of the Black Students Association with the same request I am making in this letter, namely, that the Black Students Association pay the full cost for the repair of the damages resulting from the occupancy of that office by the Black Students association membership.

The follow-up to this request is now in the hands of the Dean of Students staff who are working on the entire case. If you have any questions on this matter, please feel free to discuss them with Dr. Niem! and L. embers of his staff.

Sincerely yours.

JYTIMLA

John K. Jamrich President

Mr. Patrick T. Williams
President
Sinck Students Association
Northern Michigan University
Marquette, Michigan 49555

CC: Dr. Allan L. Niemi Dr. Lowell G. Kafer Dr. Jack P. Rombouts

## NORTHERN MICHIGAN UNIVERSITY

MARQUETTE MICHIGAN 49855

Seventy years of service to higher education

December 18, 1969

Dear Mr. Williams:

This letter is a follow-up to my brief conversation with you and several members of the Black Students Association following the events of the other night. It was obvious that there was considerable damage resulting from the conduct in the Dean of Students Office by the Black Students Association. This damage came about after full agreement that the occupancy of that office would be peaceful and non-destructive.

I have asked the Dean of Students staff to determine the extent of the damage. When this figure has been obtained, I shall convey it to you as President of the Black Students Association with the same request I am making in this letter, namely, that the Black Students Association pay the full cost for the repair of the damages resulting from the occupancy of that office by the Black Students Association membership.

The follow-up to this request is now in the hands of the Dean of Students staff who are working on the entire case. If you have any questions on this matter, please feel free to discuss them with Dr. Niemi and members of his staff.

Sincerely yours,

John X. Jamrich

JXJ:MLA

Mr. Patrick T. Williams
President
Black Students Association
Northern Michigan University
Marquette, Michigan 49855

CC: Dr. Allan L. Niemi Dr. Lowell G. Kafer Dr. Jack R. Rombouts

1969